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May 6, 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Previously, you received a letter with an invitation to attend a Parent Information Evening at your child’s 
current school because your address falls within the new Maddaugh Road Elementary catchment.   As your 
family will be part of the legacy of opening and creating a new school culture, we wanted to make sure that you 
receive timely updates and information regarding the progress of your beautiful new school.  
 
Since your original invitation, we have had many changes in our lives, including the new rules of social 
distancing, which extends to not gathering at schools.   
 
We had originally planned for a short presentation that would provide an overview of some of the work 
happening at the new school site this spring and next fall, give a update on the construction progress and 
tentative opening of Maddaugh Road Elementary, introduce myself and our staff, speak about fall transition 
plans and answer your questions. 
 
In place of our scheduled meeting, I am happy to share THIS RESOURCE which provides you with information 
regarding: 
 

• Construction progress 
• Staffing updates 
• Transition plans 
• Answers to some of your questions 
• How you can continue to provide feedback 

 
As we move towards the school opening, there is an opportunity to join a joint parent/staff transition 
committee. Your PAC will send you an email with an invitation looking for 2 volunteers to join in on this work,   
The transition committee will form an important part of the new school start up.  In order to have these 
important conversations, I will share information on the virtual platform we will use to host these live meetings. 
 
I, and your children’s future teachers, excitedly look forward to meeting you and your children very soon! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Antonio Vendramin 
Principal, Maddaugh Road Elementary 

https://sway.office.com/u26lSr4sGEdbEqNk?ref=Link

